
 

 

 

 

 

CALL FOR BOARD COMMUNITY MEMBERS 

The Northumberland Hills Hospital Board of Directors is looking to recruit individuals interested in 

working with the Board as Community Members. In this role you will sit on Board Committees with full 

voting privileges. Community Members may be appointed to a Board Director position when a vacancy 

occurs. 

The skills-based Board of Directors is looking for people who have knowledge of hospitals and the 

healthcare system and are committed to being team players, taking on leadership roles, and have 

knowledge, skills and experience in one or more of the following areas: 

 Board Governance 

 Health System 

 Clinical Practice 

 Strategic Planning 

 Quality / Risk 

 Financial / Business 

 Legal 

 Ethics 

 Communications / Community 

Engagement 

 Government Relations 

 Human Resources 

 Community Services 

 Facilities 

 Innovation / Technology 

 

If you are over the age of 18, and a resident or employee in one of the municipalities served by 

Northumberland Hills Hospital (Town of Cobourg, the Municipality of Port Hope and the townships of 

Hamilton, Cramahe and Alnwick/Haldimand), please call or email for further information and to request 

an application. 

Phone: (905) 372-6811 ext. 4005 or Email: ldavis@nhh.ca 
Applications must be received by March 27th, 2015. 
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